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Dear Parent and Senior Student of the Class of 2024:

Congratulations on reaching another milestone in your high school career! Next year as seniors, you will be eligible to
obtain student parking. Below you will find links to access the Parking Application, Parking Documentation Form, and the
FRHSD Senior Driving Privileges/Campus Vehicle Procedures and Disciplinary Consequences for Driving/Parking
Violations. In order to maintain a secure and safe environment that is fair to all students, it is important that you review
the parking procedures and guidelines listed below and in the linked documents. All of this information is located in the
Senior Parking section on the Class of 2024 Webpage.

1. Parking at Freehold High School is a senior privilege. The senior driving privilege is given to the student exclusively,
and the transporting of other students is an action that is not authorized by Freehold High School or the Board of
Education. Bus transportation is provided for every student in the district. Student drivers may lose driving
privileges for violation of school rules and regulations, particularly for truancy, tardiness, cutting, leaving school
grounds, or for continual disciplinary referrals. Students must abide by all school regulations. Parents and students
are to review the Student/Family Handbook distributed at the beginning of the school year. The FRHSD Senior
Driving Privileges/Campus Vehicle Procedures and Disciplinary Consequences for Driving/Parking Violations can be
found HERE.

2. All students and parents must review the FRHSD Driver Safety Awareness Website.

3. The limited number of spaces available requires that seniors who wish to park on campus must receive a parking
decal (bluE for Even day parking and gOld for Odd day parking).

4. Parking Application Process:
a. Students that apply for parking must be eligible for the 12th grade as of September 2023;
b. All fines owed to Freehold High School must be satisfied prior to the issuance of a parking permit/hang tag.

(Check Genesis for fines.)
c. All students must use their FRHSD account to accept the invitation and join the Parking Application Class of 2024

Google Classroom to access all Google Forms, complete the following:
i. Student and parent acknowledgement of reviewing the Driver Safety ProgramWebsite.
ii. Student and parent acknowledgement of reading over Consequences and Procedures in the

Student Handbook.
iii. Student should complete the Parking Registration Google Form. (Can be done before you have

your license and should be done before 8/21/23).
iv. Once you have your driver’s license, complete the License Google Form that will enable you to

upload an image or scan of your driving license.
v. Once you have your driver’s license, complete the Insurance and Registration Form that will

enable you to upload an image or scan of your car’s registration and insurance card.

https://sites.google.com/frhsd.com/fhs-class-of-2022?usp=sharing
https://www.frhsd.com/Page/420
https://sites.google.com/frhsd.com/driversafetyawarenessprogram-s/home
https://classroom.google.com/c/NjE1NzUwMzQxNDc4?cjc=beinb4t
https://classroom.google.com/c/NjE1NzUwMzQxNDc4?cjc=beinb4t


Parking tags WILL NOT be issued unless ALL documentation is completed, signed off on, and uploaded.

5. You will receive an email on August 21st detailing dates and times for parking tag pick up.

6. Vocational School students that violate the school’s parking rules are subject to the same disciplinary actions as all
students. Any student who withdraws from Vocational School will then have a parking pass under the same
conditions of all other students, including a parking decal (bluE for Even day parking and gOld for Odd day parking).

7. Current juniors are NOT allowed to park on campus. Juniors parking on campus will lose their parking privilege for
their senior year.

Please note that these rules are subject to revisions when the change affects the safety and security of the school. With
your cooperation, we are sure that our students will have a successful senior year. Please retain both this letter and all
procedures/disciplinary consequences for your records.

Thank You,

The Freehold High School Administration


